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Notification  

Main South Road Duplication Project – Old Coach 

Road, Aldinga to Sellicks Beach Road, Sellicks Hill 

  

Main South Road Works 

What’s happening 

We are commencing major works Stage 2 of the Main South Road 

Duplication project including: 

• Traffic management and minor civil works: installation of 
safety barriers, site establishment, site clearance works and 
service investigations; 

• Asphalt work: road pavement works, patch works, including 
profiling and asphalt placement and; 

• Dust Management: including road sweeping and watering down 
if dry and windy weather; 

• Earthworks: including vegetation clearance, topsoil removal and 
drainage. 
 

 When 

Between March and April 
2024 

Hours of work 

Standard hours           
Monday to Saturday 
between 7am to 6pm 

Night works (when 
required)                   
Between 7pm to 6am 

Where 

Main South Road 
between Little Road and 
Stonehouse Lane (this 
includes Port Road and 
Old Coach Road) 

More information 

Visit 
www.fcalliance.com.au 

Email 
info@fcalliance.com.au 

Call 1300 896 826 

March 2024 

file:///C:/Users/Kelliechadwick/Downloads/www.fcalliance.com.au
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How this affects you 

Some noise and light spill can be expected, but we’ll try to keep these 

disturbances to a minimum. Please follow traffic management 

directions while works are in progress. 

The confirmed dates for these works will be advised on our VMS 

boards and on our website closer to the time. In addition, the 

Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team will contact you if the 

work directly impacts your property.  

The confirmed dates for these works will be advised on our VMS 

boards and on our website closer to the time. In addition, the 

Community team will contact you if the work directly impacts your 

property.  

Detour information will be displayed on VMS boards in your local area 

and on our website.   

For further information 

Weather conditions may affect our progress. If you are in an area close 

to these works and have any questions, please feel free to contact the 

project team at 1300 896 826 or scan the QR Code.  

Kind regards 

Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team 

 

  

 


